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What is being done

e Many applications use Service accounts that use internal user ID that end with senecacollege.ca
for monitoring, for sending email notifications, and for automated email routing.

¢ These need to be changed to use the senecapolytechnic.ca user ID and email address.

When this change will happen

The changes to our website and related applications have already started, with completion expected
before December 24, 2023. Refer to the schedule of changes for more information.

How this may impact you

If you are registered with third-party applications and services not supported by Seneca Polytechnic,
please update your user ID and email address with the provider to avoid service disruptions.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us
at its.rebrand@senecapolytechnic.ca
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